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CLOSE
The health and safety of our community remains our number one priority.

Over the past six weeks we watched as COVID-19 changed how we live in our world. Together with National
Ramah, and with our own medical team, board of directors, and local health department, we have made the difficult

decision:

We will not run Session I or open camp before July 1st.

 At this time, to best accommodate our current families, we are not accepting new camper applications.

Please contact us at 303-261-8214 or info@ramahoutdoors.org.
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